
SPRING HAS SPRUNG! 
Spring is here! Which means warmer weather is around the corner, Spring 
Break starts next week, and we have made it to the final two months of the 
year! 

We’ve got some fun things planned for the rest of the year, so stay tuned.  

We are also already looking ahead to next year, with the announcement of the 
Spirit Gear design and winner for 2022-2023 to kick things off. In the coming 
weeks we’ll be announcing volunteer opportunities and ways you can get 
involved the rest of this year and next! 

Happy Spring! 

FEC Monthly Meeting            

4/1 8 AM  
Location: Library 

Come join us! ALL parents/guardians 
(& even littles) are invited & welcome! 

Spring Break! 
4/4 - 4/8 

Spirit Nights    

-Costa Vida                        
1578 E 3500 N #101, Lehi       
5-10 PM  4/11                         

. . . . . . 

-Rocky Mountain Chocolates                    
online ordering 4/29 

DON’T MISS A THING! 
Join our Facebook Page @  

The Official Renaissance Academy FEC 
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SPIRIT GEAR DESIGN 
WINNER 
Check out a preview of the 

Spirit Gear design for the 

2022-2023 school year 

and the student who 

designed it!  

Way to go, MaryKate! We 

can’t wait to see it all 

around the school next year!

CURRENT VOLUNTEER NEEDS 
If you are already thinking of ways you can 
volunteer NEXT year, you’re in luck! Later 
this month we will be letting you know some 
opportunities that are available, so stay tuned! 
We also know teachers are needing some extra 
help right now. If you’re able to volunteer in the 
classroom, we encourage you to reach out 
directly to your student’s teachers and see how 
you can help. We know they’ll appreciate it!


